St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org

Principal 732-254-5819
“We can do hard things.”

June 2, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Tomorrow is a bittersweet day as we prepare to say goodbye to our 8" grade class. We are so proud of all they have
accomplished during their time here at St. Stanislaus Kostka School, and we know they will do great things in high
school and beyond! We also have other important dates listed below.

June 3 — 8" Grade Graduation

June 5 — Breakfast Fundraiser 8-11 AM

June 6-8 — Final Exams Grades 5-7

June 10 — Pocketbook Bingo

June 13 — PreK Graduation/11:50 AM dismissal

June 14 — Kindergarten Graduation/11:50 AM dismissal

June 14 — Last day for non-returning students

June 15 — Moving Up Day/11:50 AM dismissal/NO AFTERCARE
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Finally, we are nearing the end of the school year. Any families not returning for the 2022-2023 school year need to
let the office know where to forward transcripts by June 10. The last day of school for non-returning students is
June 14. If you have any questions please contact the school office.

Please join me in keeping the Class of 2022 in your prayers! As always, you will be in mine. Thank you for all that you
do for our school.
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Lori Hodder
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